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I strongly oppose any bill or measure that violates the constitution of the American 

people. You are not making Oregon safer by banning modern weapons that take 10 

or more bullets. You are punishing law abiding citizens for the crimes of others. The 

Governor is literally decriminalizing sex offenses. Does this make Oregon safer?  


